
Dear Midtown Stakeholder,
Please accept our invitation to be a part of the Public Meeting for the H-GAC Livable Centers 
Study of the Ensemble/HCC Station area in Midtown.
 
This project will capitalize on the momentum generated by previous planning efforts such as  
  the market study, “Building Houston’s Competitive Edge: Transit-Oriented   
           Development for the Ensemble/HCC Station” (U.S. EPA  Implementation  
      Assistance) and the work of the City of  Houston’s “Mixed Use/Transit  
       Corridor Planning  Commission Subcommittee.”
 
         These reports offered an assessment of barriers  
          and opportunities to creating an urban 
               pattern of development, including market  
             demand,  financial feasibility, and  
            regulatory perspectives. The   
                           Livable Centers Study of the  
               Ensemble/HCC Station  has  
                    identified specific public  
                realm projects and 
                    implementation
                       strategies from the
                  recommendations  
                      of previous  
                         studies. 

              Livable Centers Study 
of the Ensemble/HCC Station 
Public Meeting

 
 

  
  

 
  

      

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  
  
  

 
  

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

          
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
      
 

 
 

 
  

 
  
  

     
    

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 

  
  

  
  
 
 
 

 

  
  
 

  
  

  
  

 
 

 

 

 
  
  

  
  
 
 

 
 

 
  
  
 

  
  

 
 

  
  
 

  
 
 

 
 

  
  
 

  
   

  
  

    
   
   

 
   

  
 

 
  

  
  

 
  
  

 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

  
   

   
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
  

 
   

  
 

   
 

 
 

  
  

 
 
  

 
 

 
  

 
   

 
 
 

 
  

 
  

  
 
 

 
    

 
 
  

 
    

  
 
 

 
   

 

 
 
 
  

 
   

 
 

  

 
  
 

  
 
 

 
      

  
 

 
   
   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
   

  
 

     
   

 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

  
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

7:00 p.m.
Thursday, December 10, 2009
Trinity Episcopal Church
1015 Holman Street at Main
Houston, Texas 77004

*For more information 
please call (713) 463-8200


